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I wholeheartedly nominate Brady Drew for reappointment to the tree board. If already
nominated, I second it

Sent from my iPad

On Oct 16, 2023, at 11:01 AM, Laura Weidgans
<lweidgans@lakeparkflorida.gov> wrote:

﻿
Good afternoon Mayor, Vice-Mayor and Members of the Commission,
 
The Town Clerk’s Office has received a Board Membership application for re-
appointment to the Tree Board.  In order for this application to move forward, we
must receive a nomination from a member of the Commission. The application
has been placed in the Commission Dropbox and is attached to this email as well.
 
If you have any questions regarding this application or the process please contact
me.
 
Sincerely,
 

Laura J. Weidgans
Deputy Town Clerk
Town of Lake Park
535 Park Avenue
Lake Park, Florida 33403
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Please Note:  Florida has a very broad public records law.  Written communications
regarding Town business are public records available to the public upon request. 
Your email communications are therefore subject to public disclosure.  If you do not
want your email released in response to a public records request, do not send
electronic mail to this entity, instead contact this office by telephone.  Section
688.6076 F.S.
 
<Board Application BDrew 20231009.pdf>
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